God's love is abundant at Our House!

This semester has brought us The
blessing of a full-fime
Intern. Joanna is
completing her final
semester at Auburn in
Human Development
and Family Studies. Her
devotion to Our House
has enabled us to
expand our ministry
and further develop and organize our
efforts to love and serve our neighbors.

After school tutoring is back in full swing.
We had our first volunteer fraining and
dinner, which has proved to be helpful
in keeping us all on the same page. The
Lord has provided wonderful volunteers
to help with the over 50 children
coming through our doors each week!

Our kids have had quite a
few projects this semester.
Their creativity was really
on display in the 3-D cells
and landform models
they've crafted! Thanks to
all of our volunteers who
have come in for exira time to help with
these.

One of our newest and most exciting
additions has been our Moms On
Mondays (MOM) ministry. Each Monday
from 10:00-11:30 our moms get fogether
for fellowship, Bible study and a fun
activity. It has been wonderful to get to
know the women who are raising our
wonderful kids!

The Lord’s love
was present af
Our House for
Valentines Day!

Spring 2015

All week our kids made valentines cards
and a couple of our moms decoro’red
heart shaped :

cookies. We
brought our cards,
cookies and kids
to Morningside on
Valentines Eve to
share the love that God has poured so
abundantly over us. Such a gift to share
our blessings!

We were also blessed by the Auburn’s
Men’s and Women's Club Ultimate
Frisbee teams as
 fhey hosted a Mardi
ml | Gras Celebration af
@3, | Our House on
1 Sunday, February
15, There were
plenty of beads,
Jambalaya and King Cake for the
whole community!

Looking into spring,
we are using this
season of Lent to
humbly recognize that &
we are His hands and
feet and that the Lord
is fruly working in this
place. We recently
held a 12 hour prayer vigil and look
forward to our Easter Sunrise Service in
Ridgecrest. Join us in singing praises of
Hallelujah!
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